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PRINTRESET FORM
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	Detais of submission: Electoral Redistribution Commission,
As I live in Harden, worship in Cootamundra, shop in Young and have carried out a locum in Boorowa, I would like to affirm the draft NSW electoral boundary changes, which will see the Cootamundra electorate increase in size to incorporate the entire Hilltops Local Government Area (LGA) at the 2023 March State election.
I believe that this is a practical and sensible addition and would enhance the connections between the towns and villages in the proposed new electorate.
The inclusion of the Boorowa area, including the villages of Rye Park, Frogmore, Rugby and Reids Flat, enables all residents in the Hilltops Shire to be located within one NSW State electorate is a positive proposal.
Yours sincerely,
G McAuliffe,

	Print Form 14: 
	Reset Form 14: 


